
1500 Warburton Avenue Santa Clara, CA 95050 Phone: 408-615-3000 Fax: 408-985-7936 www.SantaClaraCA.gov

Public Works/Engineering

August 13, 2021

Current Resident or Owner

Dear Current Resident or Owner:  

The City is in the early planning stages to install bicycle lanes on Lafayette Street from 
Laurelwood Road to Reed Street (see attached map). This portion of Lafayette Street was 
identified as a future bicycle corridor in the City’s Bicycle Plan, which was approved by the City 
Council on September 22, 2019. This project will install striped (i.e. marked) bicycle lanes along 
Lafayette Street from Laurelwood Road to Reed Street.  Additionally, the City was successful in 
obtaining County grant funding to implement this project. 

Based on existing roadway dimensions, installation of these bicycle lanes will require removal of
on-street parking along the west side of Lafayette Street from Memorex Drive to Parker Court. 
Currently there is 21 on-street parking spaces on these 2 blocks of Lafayette. Based on a 
recent parking study, the City anticipates this will impact 18 vehicles (on average).  Please see 
the attached before and after street cross-section for more information.

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that the current on-street parking in front of your 
address is being considered for removal.  Parking will still be allowed on Memorex Drive, 
DiGiulio Avenue, and Parker Court.  The City is requesting your feedback and will present this 
item to City Council near the end of this year. 

If you have any questions of concerns, please contact Marshall Johnson, Associate Engineer, in 
the Department of Public Works Traffic Engineering Division at (408) 615-3023 or via email at 
MJohnson@SantaClaraCA.gov.  You may also contact me at (408) 615-3021 or via email at 
JYee@SantaClaraCA.gov . 

Thank you and we look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Jonathan Yee
Transportation Manager
Department of Public Works

Attachments: (1) Project Map, (2) Existing and Proposed Street Cross-Section

Subject: Notice of Intent to Install Bicycle lanes on Lafayette Street (Laurelwood 
Road to Reed Street) and Removal of On-Street Parking (Memorex 
Drive to Parker Court)

Sincerely,

Jonathan Y

8/13/21

City of 
Santa Clara 
The Center of What's Possible 
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